
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

The Chelsea Housing Authority has developed its FY2026 PHA Annual Plan and revised 
supporting documents in accordance with the federal regulations.  We will be sharing the draft of 
the proposed CHA Annual Plan and all supporting documents with the Resident Advisory Board 
(RAB).  The draft plans and supporting documents are available for review beginning June 27th, 
2025, at the Authority’s main office, located at 54 Locke Street, Chelsea and on CHA’s website 
at www.chelseaha.com.  Written comments will be accepted until the close of business, 
Wednesday, August 13, 2025.   
 
In addition, a public hearing will be held on Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at 8:30 am in the 
main administrative office of the Chelsea Housing Authority, 54 Locke Street, Chelsea. The 
public is invited 

http://www.chelseaha.com/

